
7/23/20 

 

 

Dear Summer Club Member 

As we move through the Summer, it’s hard to believe it’s almost August. 
We want to take this opportunity to thank you all for your continued 
patronage and patience as we navigate the unique circumstances that this 
summer has brought us. We are trying hard to make this summer as 
enjoyable as we can for you and your families. With that in mind we have 
noticed a consistent down trend in weekday bookings for our 7 to 9 slot. 
Based on this we are changing the hours of our weekday slots to improve 
your experience. 

 

We will be eliminating the 7:00 pm to 9:00 pm slot due to lack of use 

 

New weekday reservation times will be 4 hours instead of 3 

 

Session 1. (11am to 3pm) 

 

Session 2. (3:30pm to 7:30pm) 

 

Booking procedures will remain the same. 

 

Weekend slots will remain the same 

 

 
 


